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NEWS RELEASE 

March 13, 2020 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Dr. Phillips Soccer Club suspends all activity starting Monday, March 16 

 

ORLANDO, FL- Dr. Phillips Soccer Club will suspend all activity; across all levels, effective 

Monday, March 16 until the expected day (March 29). DPSC officials will continue to coordinate 

with local officials and will continue to follow CDC guidelines.  DPSC board will meet constantly 

and reevaluate resuming functions depending on local official guidelines.  

DPSC`s number one priority is the health and safety of all players, coaches, and staff. It is our 

hope that this will help to limit any exposure to the COVID-19 virus and maintain our members 

safe. DPSC encourages all to continue following health officials` instructions.  

To reiterate; All DPSC scheduled games and trainings for developmental and competitive teams 

are suspended starting Monday, March 16 until March 29. We are expected to resume 

operations on Monday, March 30. Reinstatement of operations (training and games) will be 

based upon a recommendation of health and local authorities. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our headquarters 

 

Stay safe 

 

Dr. Phillips Soccer Club Board of Directors 
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